
 
Notice to Mariners.  

No 4 of 2024  

Cruise Ship Visit – “Sea Cloud Spirit”   18th June 2024 

 

Weather Permitting  

Sea Cloud Spirit will anchor off Bangor Harbour on Tuesday 18th June and tender passengers to 
Bangor Marina. 

To facilitate this cruise ship visit the following restriction will apply. 

• The fuel berth will close on Tuesday 18th June - 0700hrs to 1700hrs 
• Vehicular access to the Commercial Pier will be restricted on Tuesday 18th June - 

0700hrs to 1700hrs 

Authorised coaches will park along the Commercial Pier ready to receive cruise ship passengers 
who will exit the Temporary Restricted Area at the Commercial Pier Gates 

While this vehicle restriction is in place the landing of catch and bunkering of fuel to 
commercial operators will be permitted to take place from the Eisenhower Pier. Please contact 
the Marina/Harbour office for the Eisenhower Pier gates to be opened. 

To ensure this is a successful cruise ship visit, we request that all fishermen remove items of 
fishing gear, including ropes, nets, and pots by 17th June 2024 

In closing, we would like to thank you in advance for your cooperation and offer our apologies to 
anyone who may experience inconvenience while these restrictions are in place. 

Kevin Baird 

Harbour Master    Issued Thursday 13th June 2024 


